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Innovative Design Aids Dallas Office in Creating a Healthy 
Work Environment
June 26, 2020

Corporate partner and Dallas office managing partner Mark Solomon and Gensler, the global 
architecture firm that designed the new Dallas office space, shared with The Texas Lawbook how the 
office design adapts well to new social distancing guidelines for a safer work environment. Mark 
stated, “One month before the pandemic, we unveiled our new offices. The flexible and efficient use 
of the new space allows for a more modern and healthy work setting. This environment is even more 
important today as we adapt to social distancing guidelines for individuals returning to the office and 
leverage state-of-the-art technology for those continuing to work remotely. This new way of operating 
requires a great deal of collaboration and flexibility, but by working together, we are creating a 
positive, productive and safe workplace for all our attorneys, business professionals and clients.” 
(“How COVID-19 is Forcing Law Firms to Rethink the Office Landscape,” June 24, 2020)
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